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	March 13, 2020 

	This message is being sent on behalf of ComEd CEO Joe Dominguez.  Please share this information with employees who do not have access to email.
	

	
	
	

	
	Helping Customers and Communities in Need
	

	
	
	

	
				Today we announced that we are taking extra steps to take care of our customers affected by the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. Effective immediately, ComEd will impose a moratorium on disconnects for customers unable to pay their bills until at least May 1. This assistance further strengthens the important work we’re already doing to work with customers on a case-by-case basis to establish payment arrangements, identify energy assistance options and waive new late payment charges.
 
At ComEd, we know that everyone needs safe, reliable and affordable energy. Our customers should never feel vulnerable when it comes to their energy bills, particularly in these times.
 
These latest steps demonstrate our commitment to lifting up communities in need and being there when families need us most. Any of us may go through difficult times and face challenges resulting from the impacts of COVID-19.
 
We are committed to helping both customers – and you – remain healthy and safe. And I, personally, am committed to continue the dialogue with all of you as we learn more. For the latest information and resources, visit Exelon's Coronavirus Information Center at ExelonCorp.com/Coronavirus.
 
Sincerely,
Joe
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